
Draft 2023/24 Budget  
 
The Committee:  

1. Thanks the Cabinet Member and Director for attending and answering questions; 
2. Is grateful for the re-assurance that there will be no cuts in services next financial 

year; 
3. welcomes the proposed review of the way in which the budget is consulted upon 

in future years; and  
4. asks that the Committee be engaged in the development of the proposed 

Transformation Strategy. 

 


